
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 1/20/2012 5:13:24 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); Pete, 
Aaron (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov); Halligan, Julie (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Nick and Roland would like to meet with you

Please work with Aaron to schedule, Julie Halligan should also be included, I look forward to 
meeting them,
Michelle

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2012 04:14 PM 
To: Cooke, Michelle
Subject: Nick and Roland would like to meet with you

Michelle
I understand you're out today so thought I'd send an email. Nick (Stavropoulos) and Roland (Trevino) 
would like to schedule a time to talk with you about PG&E's pipeline safety enhancements 
accomplished in 2011 and the work plan for 2012. This would be an informational overview discussion. 
An hour would be good if you have it.

Any chance you have some time next week?

Thanks
Laura
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